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Peace will nurture and educate families in our community, beginning with children, so that they live abundant lives in Christ. 

Dear Parents,  

 

It is time to register for the 2025-2026 school year.  

We want to provide a quality Christian education to all that desire it.  

 

EDUCATION OPPORTUNITIES: 

➢ 4K:   Monday – Thursday 8:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

➢ 5K – 6th Grade:  Monday – Friday 8:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.  

➢ 7th – 8th Grade:  Monday – Friday 7:45 A.M. to 3:05 P.M. 

          
Peace Lutheran School’s registration for the 2025-2026 school year will open on January 17, 2025 at 8:00 A.M 
using the registration timetable below.  
 

➢ All students must complete a registration application each year to be enrolled. 
➢ Registration is based on a “first come, first serve” basis. Once a class is full, a waiting list will be 

started based on the time and date the registration application was received. 
➢ Once your application has been reviewed you will be sent an email with the next steps, whether that 

be any additional information, status of application, the book & technology fee, or the Choice 
Registration links. 

➢ If you have any questions or need help with the application, please email d.storch@peaceantigo.org to 
be able to secure the time & date of application issues.   

REGISTRATION TIMETABLE:  

➢ January 17th – Registration opens at 8:00 A.M. for Current Peace Lutheran Church Members with 

currently enrolled students in the School or Childcare.  

➢ January 24th – Registration opens at 8:00 A.M. for Currently enrolled students in the School or 

Childcare, and Peace Lutheran Church Members without a current student.  

➢ February 7th – Registration opens for Community Members.  

NOTIFICATION OF ACCEPTANCE:  

➢ Current student’s families will be notified via email of their acceptance upon the verification of their 

application 

➢ New student’s families will be notified via mail of enrollment status by July 1st (date dependent on                   

DPI selection process for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program). 

➢ ALL 4K Students are classified as new students at Peace Lutheran School as that is the starting grade 
for Peace Lutheran School. 
 

CONDITIONS OF RE-ENROLLMENT:  
Current Peace students are eligible for re-enrollment upon review of the child's school record including, but not 
limited to academic performance, conduct, and special needs. As well as payment of any outstanding fees, tuition 
and paid book & technology fee.   
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PEACE TUITION ASSISTANT GRANTS 

Peace Tuition Assistant Grants are available to those families in need. An application form can be picked 
up at the office and must be turned in no later than June 30, 2025. If you are awarded a PLM grant, you will 
be required to enroll in an automated monthly payment process. You are also required to purchase at least 
$150 of SCRIP per month. *For questions or assistance with Peace Tuition Assistant Grants, please email 
Mr. Thompson at p.thompson@peaceantigo.org or call 715-623-2300.  
  
 
WISCONSIN PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM:  
Wisconsin Parental Choice Program- Apply online for the WPCP participation between February 1 and April 
21 then provide the required documentation to Peace as requested in the application process. For more 
detailed information regarding this program please visit peaceantigo.org – school – school choice. 
Apply at https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ 
 
 

3K & CHILDCARE REGISTRATION:  

➢ 3K Registration opens January 17, 2025. 
➢ Childcare is available between 6:00am-6:00pm for school, church, and community members.  
➢ Childcare registration paperwork is required for care.  
➢ 3k & Childcare registration is completed on Procare, please see peaceantigo.org – childcare – 3k for 

information on how to register.  
➢ Questions? Contact Jenny Weyker– 715-623-2200 – j.weyker@peaceantigo.org. 

 

 

God’s joy and peace be with you. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 715-623-2200. 

In His Service, 

 

 

 

Paul Thompson 
 

“Train up a child in the way he should go; and when he is old, he will not depart from it.”  Proverbs 22:6 

 

https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/

